BOARD/COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION

Hispanic/Latino Quality of Life Resource Advisory Commission

Recommendation Number: 20180828-005b : Discussion and possible action to recommend that the
City Council consider the following resolution:

BE IT RESOLVED that the Hispanic/Latino Quality of Life Resource Advisory Commission requests that the
Austin City Council: At the August 28 Hispanic/Latino Quality of Life Commission meeting,
commissioners clarified their budget recommendation for a Community Engagement FTE supporting the
Restore Rundberg initiative. During this meeting, commissioners heard from Monica Guzman (Restore
Rundberg Chair) and Ann Teich (Restore Rundberg Vice-Chair), who recommended that the position be
placed within the Communications and Public Information Office (CPIO)/Community Engagement
Division. Their reasoning was to provide a citywide perspective on engagement across all departments
and services.

The original recommendation laid out several options for the position, and it was ultimately placed in
the Parks and Recreation Department (PARD) budget.

The Commissioners unanimously voted to support their recommendation, and ask that the Council
consider moving this FTE from PARD to CPIO as per the recommendation from the Restore Rundberg
leadership and the Hispanic/Latino Quality of Life Commission.

Date of Approval: August 28, 2018

Record of the vote: Motion by Chair Ramirez, seconded by Llanes Pulido. Motion passed unanimous.
Board members present: Jill Ramirez, Chair, Carmen Llanes Pulido, Vice-Chair, Isabel Lépez-
Aguilar, Ricardo Maga-Rojas, Amanda Afifi, Maria C. Solis, Jovita J Flay and Cristina M.
Adams.
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MEMORANDUM
TO: Mayor and Council
FROM:  Jill Ramirez, Hispanic Latino Quality of Life Commission Chair
DATE: August 30, 2018

SUBJECT: Hispanic Latino Quality of Life Commission Recommendation related to the
Restore Rundberg Community Engagement Staff Position

The purpose of this memo is to notify you of a revised budget recommendation from the Hispanic Latino
Quality of Life Commission.

At the August 28 Hispanic/Latino Quality of Life Commission meeting, commissioners clarified their
budget recommendation for a Community Engagement FTE supporting the Restore Rundberg initiative.
During this meeting, commissioners heard from Monica Guzman (Restore Rundberg Chair) and Ann
Teich (Restore Rundberg Vice-Chair), who recommended that the position be placed within the
Communications and Public Information Office (CPIO)/Community Engagement Division. Their reasoning
was to provide a citywide perspective on engagement across all departments and services.

The original recommendation laid out several options for the position, and it was ultimately placed in
the Parks and Recreation Department (PARD) budget.

The Commissioners unanimously voted to support their recommendation, and ask that the Council
consider moving this FTE from PARD to CPIO as per the recommendation from the Restore Rundberg
leadership and the Hispanic/Latino Quality of Life Commission.



